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PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES

Is my child performing up to
expectations?
What are my child's strengths and
weaknesses in reading? Math? Spelling?
Other?
What specific ways can we(teacher and
parent) help my child improve in his/her
weak areas?
Does my child use his/her time wisely?
Does my child have a positive aﬂ'ifucre
towards learning/school?
Does my child follow directions?
Does my child complete assignments on
time?
Does my child offer help to others?
Is my child considerate of the feelings
of others?

. Does my child respect the property of
others?

. Does my child follow school rules?

. What is your homework policy?

L

Make your parent-teacher conferencing
time a valuable tool to gain insight into
your child's academic and socia
progress!

PLEASE ask your child's teacher if you
child needs specific help in any area
and then visit the Parent Center and

IT'S TIME TO
VISIT THE

PARENT
CENTER

Located in Room E-1
Nelson -Wilks-Herron Campus

Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00-4:00
Call Angie Wilhite at 425-1241 if you have questions.

The Parent Center is a service of the
Mountain Home School District

"SPOOK-TACULAR
when you visit the ,-

It's a lending library for Parents
Check out Computer games,Educational board
games, electronic games, puzzles, videos, books,
fun family board games, magazines, and flash
cards, for students Preschooi-12th grade!!

You'll feel

Free parenting tips are available for you to

take home and read. Check out parenting

magazines,books, and videos to help you
through most situations!

Free worksheets are available for you to
choose from and make available to your
children at home!



